
 

 

 

Welcome to our final message of the year 
It feels like it has been a long and exhausting year and like many of you, we are looking 
forward to a well-deserved break before jumping back into work mode in early January 2025. 
 
On behalf of my team and I, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your on-
going support this year.  It has been greatly appreciated. 
 
Wishing you and your families a safe & joyous Christmas and a happy, healthy and 
rewarding 2025. 
 
Our office will be closed from 5pm Monday 23 December 2024 until 8.30am Monday 6 
January 2025.  We will have staff on hand to follow up your enquiries and to process any 
funds recovered during this time.  Our best contact during the break will be via 
email  info@repaid.com.au   We will endeavour to respond to your queries in a timely 
manner. 
 
It is not too late to send over your debts for recovery action.  Please use the links below. 
 
Best regards, 
Jeanine & the team. 
 

 
  
 
 
 

mailto:info@repaid.com.au?subject=Debt%20collection%20enquiry


 

 
 

 

New Debts: 
To submit a new debt, please click here. 
 
Website link: 
Business Credit Solutions | REPAID 
  
REPAID! Collections: 
 (03) 8488 8000        info@repaid.com.au 
 
Business Credit Solutions: 
 
1800 REPAID / 1800 737 843   reply@businesscreditsolutions.com.au 
Postal: PO Box 5, Collins Street West VIC 8007 
Location: Suite 2, Level 3, 51 Queen Street Melbourne VIC 3000 

  

https://businesscreditsolutions.com.au/submit-a-debt/
https://businesscreditsolutions.com.au/
tel:0384888000
mailto:info@repaid.com.au
tel:1800737843
mailto:reply@businesscreditsolutions.com.au

